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If you have been a client/customer of Jerry Jorgensen, State Farm Insurance, as of Sept. 1 you
will no longer be able to call Brad, Rana or Marlene and have them answer your questions or
concerns about your policies. They will not have your insurance policy information on their
computer screens.

  

All of Jerry’s paper files have been removed from his office, along with your private information,
and will be given to another agent. Mr. Mike Fergn, from Grand Island, along with some other
State Farm executives will give Jerry’s files to whomever you select. If you do not take any
action your file will go to the new agent in town, located at the Gateway Building.

  

We feel that this family business, established in Gothenburg in April 1963, has been a constant
source of honesty and community service and the clients/customers should remain in the
capable hands of the Jorgensen family. We feel in the past Jerry exhibited and Brad, Rana and
Marlene continue to display the utmost in integrity to their customers and loyalty to the
community and deserve to be treated with the same respect.

  

If you were a State Farm client/customer of Jerry’s and agree with the above, you need to call
Mike Fergn, 308-389-6552 and tell him that you want to stay with Brad as your agent. At this
time you may prefer to ask that you be switched to a State Farm agent somewhere else in a city
more convenient to your location. The choice is yours. If you do not make this call you will not
have a choice.
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